
4/18/2023

To: Key West Planning Department
Re: Minor Modification Request - 1022 Margaret St.

Dear Sir/Madam,

Our names are Kevin Beede and Robin Beede and we are the owners of 1022 and 1024
Margaret Street where we have lived for the last 30 years. Our property shares the property line
with 1020 Margaret Street. Our concerns with the Minor Modification Request are listed below.

While we understand the desire to raise the building to comply with the flood level, we are
concerned that the new elevation will allow residents on the porch of the building to see into our
backyard. At a minimum, we would like to request that appropriate landscaping is added to
address this (see attached).

Additionally, we had previously requested that the location of the garbage be moved. This was
approved but the drawing of the proposed First Floor Plan submitted with this application shows
the garbage in the original location (see attached). We’d like to ensure that the location of the
garbage will be moved well away from the fence line as previously agreed to.

In closing, we have noticed that the measurement of our shared property line displayed on the
submitted plan shows 96.8’ while our survey shows 97’ (see attached). While this difference
may be considered negligible, we’d like to have this noted for the record and for any setback
issues that may arise.

Sincerely,

Kevin and Robin Beede

Property Owners of 1022/1024 Margaret St.
e: kbeede@gmail.com
p: 305.942.6463
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